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Sir Arthur 7. Gurrie,
Principal, McGill University, 

Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur:

Many thanks for your letter 
of December 22nd. I have been feeling quite 
fit since returning from the Hospital, and hope 
that my good doctors there quite put me on my 
feet.

Thank you very much for the 
information about the Theological Colleges - 
that the affiliation with McGill is purely 
academic and that they have to supply their 
own buildings and grounds.

71 th every good wish for a 
continuation of your successful career during 
the Hew fear, and that it may be a happy one 
as well, I remain,

ours


